
From: Chuck Green
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Promenade
Date: Saturday, March 19, 2022 9:25:36 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,
     I wanted to email to show my support for making the promenade in uptown permanent.  It has a lot of potential to
become a destination for shopping and dining.  I’d rather keep my dollars local on the weekends rather than going to
another city that knows how to harbor a pleasant environment for my time off. We also have plenty of parking
between the two structures so there is no reason to open Greenleaf back up.

Chuck Green
Hoover Ave. 90601

Sent from my iPhone
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